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One of our early members, Mrs. Patricia Cassar, the Mother of Francis Cassar passed away on the 7th 

July 2013. At 91 she was still clear in mind and heart, but succumbed to intestinal complications that 

required surgery, but the operation was too much for her advanced years. She passed away surrounded by 

her five children and grandchildren. Mrs. Cassar was one of the first parents to join our fledgling 

movement, when her son Francis joined in the mid-70s. That parental influence was crucial in those early 

days, embracing members and lending her wisdom, when it was needed. She was Blessed in 1995 and 

also attended the recent Foundation Day Blessing as well. 

 

Two of her four Second Generation Grandchildren are Blessed. Her Seunghwa was held at our Centre in 

Valletta on the 14th July, attended by her family and Unification Church members. Several members 

shared their memories about her life and personality. 

 

We pray for her as she makes her transition into the world of spirit. 

 

Regards, Bryan 

 


